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4.            Favor Charles  Vignola The Los Angeles Regional Reentry Partnership, LARRP, fully supports this 
motion. Not only is additional oversight for access to menstrual products a 
good step for ensuring dignity is maintained for this population, but as a co-
sponsoring organization of Isaac Bryan's AB 1810, we are strongly in favor of 
LA County supporting this bill and our work on expanding and protecting 
access to menstrual products for the incarcerated population across the state.
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